
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Carver County Community Development 
Agency (the “CDA”) staff will be present at a celebration at the CDA’s main office located 

at 705 Walnut St. N, Chaska, MN on Thursday, May 22nd starting at 3:30pm. 
 

It is possible that three or more Carver County CDA Board Members could be present at 
the event, thus making a CDA Board quorum. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted 5/19/2025 

 

 

 


